C 0O L ORADO

C HILDREMN"'S

CHORALE

2420 W. 26TH AVENUE
SUITE 350-0D
DENVER, CO B80211
303-892-5600
FAX: 303-892-0828
MAIL@CHILDRENSCHORALE.ORG

WWW.CHILDRENSCHORALE.ORG

August 24, 2011

Liane and Tobin Rockley
Rockley Family Foundation
8555 West Colfax

Denver, CO 80215

Dear Liane and Tobin,

Thank you for the donation of the rental of two pianos for the Colorado
Children’s Chorale’s 2011 summer residency in Vail. The donation is
valued at $950.

As you know, the summer residency is an important component of the
training of the Tour Choir. It is during this week that the children learn
the bulk of the music and choreography they will perform throughout
the year. They also learn tour protocol and have the opportunity to get
to know one another!

We appreciate your support of the Colorado Children’s Chorale!

Sincerely,

L

Diane Newcom
Executive Director



